
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER WINTER 2024       
 

Season's Greetings from Heworth Parish Council.  If you would like to know more about what we do, please visit 
website: www.heworthwithout.org.uk and Facebook.com/heworth.without.parish.council  

 
Our second Christmas Celebration was another huge success, with over 100 in attendance!  As 
always a very special thanks to our Events Team: Cllr. David Harrison, Cllr. Angela Harrison, Cllr. 
Sammie Phoenix and our Chair Cllr. Mel Starkey.  All your hard work behind the scenes certainly paid off.  
Thanks to Redmove and SPAR for their generous donations and to Heworth Women's Institute for 
serving up some excellent cakes.  Thanks to all our volunteers for helping on the day and taking photos...  
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Please submit your feedback, comments or suggestions to clerk.hwpc@gmail.com or by post to 1 Allington 
Drive, Appletree Village, Heworth, York, YO310NL. Telephone: 07422 961495 
 
"Love the community spirit and being able to mix with the wider area." 
 
" I really like the community feel and a chance to meet other local residents.  I think it's great that 
the events are free in the main so they are possible for everyone. 
 

       

                                                 

http://www.heworthwithout.org.uk/
mailto:hwpc@gmail.com


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
Our Neighbourhood Needs a Plan! - For more information please contact: clerk.hwpc@gmail.com  
* Are you interested in helping our community?   
* Ensuring development is in the right places?   
* Could you help set out planning policies for our neighbourhood?   

 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

HWPC meets on the third Monday of each month at the Heworth Without Community Centre, 38 Applecroft 
Road, York YO31 0HG. If you have a matter you would like the Council to consider or would like to see 
what we are doing please join us at 7pm. We look forward to seeing you. 

 
 

 

                                                                                                        

 

Former Councillor Roger Cook planting a tree and looking after 

Jubilee Wood in preparation for Goodgyms arrival.  Taking the photo 

was our Groundsman David Morrod.  Thank you both. 

Goodgym are a charity who promote good citzenship, offering 

opportunities to combine physical exercise with volunteering and 

assisting the local community projects with physical tasks find out 

more at: www.goodgym.org 

 

 

 

 

Local community venues offering warmth, comfort and 

companionship are: 

Better York Leisure Centres, Burnholme Sports Centre, Mossdale Ave, York 

(Wednesday 10am-12pm) includes access to hot showers and 

complimentary tea, coffee and biscuits) 

https://www.better.org.uk/healthy-communities/warm-spaces 

Tang Hall Explore Library, Mossdale Ave, Tang Hall, York (Open every day, 

times vary.  Warm drinks and snacks available from 9am to 4pm Monday-

Saturday.)   

Heworth Christ Church, Stockton Lane, York (Monday's Coffee Shop 10am -

1.30pm, excluding 23rd and 30th December 2024) 

St Aelred's RC Church 216 Fifth Avenue, Tang Hall, York (Father Bill 
Serplus) 

 
Heworth Methodist Church, York (Monday's 9.30am to 11.30am, including 

23rd and 30th December 2024) 

Holy Trinity Church, East Parade, Melrosegate, York 
(Vicar Mike Perkins) 

N.B please check with venue if times not listed 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Coming Up... 
 
 
2024 Christmas Trail - 
Map available on Website 
and Facebook until 1st Jan 
25 
 
Great British Spring 
Clean - Please join us and 
get involved in Keeping 
Britain Tidy - 21st March 
to 6th April 2025 
 

Spring Garden Event - 
check HWPC Website and 
Facebook for details   
 
Annual Easter Egg Hunt 
Good Friday 18th 
April 2025  
10am -12pm  
 
Please check our Facebook 
page for updates 
 

Let's lift the Curfew is in association with This Girl Can - 

raising awareness of women and girls safety whilst exercising 

at night.   

You can find safety tips at: 

www.facebook.com/GoodGymYork/ 

 


